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GILFORD BOARD OF SELECTMEN

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

APPROPRIATION OF UNANTICIPATED FUNDS
Wednesday, August 11, 2021
7:00pm

Gilford Town Hall – Conference Room A

The Gilford Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing pursuant to the provisions of RSA 31:95-b, as authorized by a vote on Article 12 of the 1994 Town Meeting; to accept $378,610.11 in federal grant monies under the American Rescue Plan Act.  The funds are to be used for the following purposes only:
· support public health expenditures

· address negative economic impacts caused by the Covid pandemic

· replace lost public sector revenue

· provide premium pay for essential workers
· invest in water, sewer and broadband infrastructure. 
Any interested person may attend this public hearing and present testimony related thereto.
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